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5/17/16 

End of the Year report 

The 2015-2016 Institutional Biosafety Committee thus far has not been active. The committee only 

meets when it receives applications for project review or to meet a requirement that the committee 

meets at least once/year. 

A meeting is planned for June as a project application was recently received. 

Due to lack of activity, I did not generate an individual evaluation for each member. 

I am requesting that Dr. Srinivas Garlapati join the committee and replace Dr. Heath Barnett. He has 

expertise in biosafety and would be a valuable addition. 


